New Highland Elementary
Special Called Site Based Decision Making Council Meeting
April 22, 2009
    
The New Highland Elementary Site Based Decision Making Council met on Wednesday, April 22, 2009 at 3:06 pm in the library.

 
Members present included:  Stephanie Brown, Jackie Gibbons, Connie Goff, Joan Hill, Pancy Jones, and Lana Mitchell.

Agenda---Mrs. Goff discussed Section 7 funds.  She informed the committee that school districts requires all schools to submit a request listing school needs that could be met by using Section 7 funds.  If funds are available, the following items are areas the committee decided needed to be addressed:



Portable or Permanent Computer Lab



Repaving all asphalt areas on school grounds



Covered walkway connecting the school to the mobile units

Jackie Gibbons made a motion to approve the list of improvements, and Lana Mitchell seconded it.

Mike Mayhew, Budget Committee Chair, shared a copy of the proposed budget for the 2009-2010 school year.   The committee reviewed the proposal and noticed a few minor changes that needed to be made to the budget.  Joan Hill made a motion to approve the budget once corrections have been made and Pancy Jones seconded it.

 Meeting was adjourned at 3:20.
